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BRYAN STEVENSON VISITS  

RICHMOND CITY JUSTICE CENTER 

 
Richmond, VA— Bryan Stevenson, Founder and Executive Director of the Equal Justice 
Initiative based in Montgomery, Alabama, visited the Richmond City Justice Center today, and 
met with residents enrolled in the Recovering from Everyday Addictive Lifestyles (REAL) 
Program to discuss his New York Times Best Selling book entitled Just Mercy. Mr. Stevenson’s 
book focuses on a young lawyer and those he has defended, while making the argument for 
compassion in the pursuit of justice.   
 
Virginia Commonwealth University, who coordinated Stevenson’s visit, also donated 200 copies 
of Just Mercy for residents at the Richmond City Justice Center to read.  Over the course of four 
weeks, residents read and completed assignments on the book, the end goal being for them to be 
aware of social justice issues, the issues of incarceration, and how they can contribute to 
breaking the cycle. 
 
“We’re honored and grateful to have Mr. Stevenson with us today,” said Sheriff Woody.  “His 
experiences with the law, mass incarceration, and with those who are poverty stricken, as well as 
his message of hope is one that our residents will be able to empathize with and receive. I know 
the residents thoroughly enjoyed reading his book, Just Mercy, and to have the author of a book 
they read come to speak to them is an experience many of us do not get in our life time.  This is a 
special occasion, and I thank Mr. Stevenson for taking the time to visit with them today, as well 
as VCU for donating copies of his work.” 
 
“When I come to jails, I always want to make sure to impart one piece of wisdom on those who 
are incarcerated, and that is, it’s up to them to change the narrative of what it is to be an 
incarcerated person,” said Mr. Stevenson.  “That means implementing treatment and 
rehabilitation for those who are addicted to drugs, rather than introducing them to the criminal 
justice system.  That means committing to our children who are abused and traumatized - to 
come from a place of treatment for and protection of them, rather than a place of stigmatization 
and criminalization.  Grace, redemption, and rehabilitation can change our world as long as we  
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are willing to do the uncomfortable thing. It is uncomfortable to talk about these issues.  Doing 
the comfortable thing is often times easier than doing the uncomfortable and right thing, but if 
we do not do the right thing, we will never change the narrative.  If we don’t change the 
narrative, we will never change the system.” 
 
After the event, residents presented Stevenson with an original drawing of him, drawn by a 
REAL Program resident, to show their appreciation for his coming to visit and speak with them. 
[A picture of the letter and drawing are attached] 
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